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Subject: FCC ID; ORVLES-311TX EA97792 Corresp.15296
Date: Thu, 27 Jul 2000 15:53:32 -0700
From: Martha Flom <martha@mflom.com>
To: FCoperic@fcc.gov

Frank:

The Applicant requests removal of list from the Manual showing standard

band channels.
For the U.S. ONLY FREQUENCIES LISTED IN 95.629(B) WILL BE USED.
Have a great day - aren’t you glad Friday is coming?

Regards, MORTON FLOM, P. Eng. MFA INC.

M. Flom Associlates, Inc.

general@mflom.com

Confidential - The information in this message is only intended for
the person(s) or organization(s) to whom it 1s addressed. If you are
not that person, please contact the sender, and destroy this copy.
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